Gertrude D. Svarny PO Box 197 Unalaska AK 99685

June 22, 2020

City of Unalaska PO Box 610 Unalaska AK 99685

Dear Unalaska City Council, City Manager, and whom it may concern,

As an Ounalashka Corporation shareholder and former chair and director, and as an Unalaska elder, I would like to express my support of the City of Unalaska becoming a cleaner environment with geothermal power from the Ounalashka Corporation and Chena Power (OCCP, LLC) at Makushin Volcano. Climate change needs to be addressed on many fronts, and as stewards of the land, the Ounalashka Corporation has taken up its role to provide Unalaska with clean power well into the future.

Geothermal power can provide the community of Unalaska with lower electric bills, consistent rates, and a cleaner environment, while attracting additional sustainable industries such as agriculture, advanced technologies, energy infrastructure, and ecotourism.

OCCP, LLC offers the City of Unalaska not only with an opportunity to participate in this historic moment, but is to finance the project and accept the associated risk. I encourage the City of Unalaska to form an agreement with OC and Chena Power.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, Gatule D. Grey

Gertrude D. Svarny